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By Susan Ostrout  

 

 

THE THIRD SUNDAY AFTER THE EPIPHANY: 

8:00 a.m. HOLY EUCHARIST Rite I  

10:00 a.m. HOLY EUCHARIST Rite II 

  

What just happened!!! 
 

 

S N O W !!! 
 

Attendance was slim on Sunday, due to the snow storm.  We heard that 8 

people attended the 8:00 service and just 25 at the 10:00!  Hopefully, there 

will be no snow this coming Sunday when we hold St. Peter’s Annual 

Meeting!   

 

Father Perry has been giving extemporaneous teaching sermons over the 

past few Sundays. Because of the nature of our audio recorder, his sermons 

have not been available online. Audio versions will resume in the near 

future.  

 

Don’t Miss! 
 

 

Sunday, January 31 at 11:15 a.m. – Annual Meeting 

 

To be preceded by the dedication of the Manger Scene Figures in 

Memory of Henry “Hal” Lindert!!! 
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********************************** 

Birthdays:  Sunday’s Bulletin announced the celebration of birthdays this 

week: Kathy Kniep (1/29), Kristina Perkins (1/24) 

 

 

St. Peter’s Community Outreach 

 

A box is in the narthex of the church for the collection of children’s clothing: 

gently used and new coats and warm clothes sizes newborn to children’s size 

12.  For any questions, call Kim at 860-202-8449.  

 

As always, the monthly collection of food and other goods for the local Food 

Pantries is ongoing in the Narthex. 
 

 

Nuts and Bolts! 
Men’s Breakfast will be held on Saturday, February 6    All men of St. Peter's, 

ages 1 to 99 and over, are invited to share some fellowship and food at a 

breakfast that will include eggs (any style), pancakes, waffles, bacon, sausage, 

toast, and bagels. Naturally, we'll also have coffee, tea, and orange juice to 

wash it down with. Come on in anytime between 7 am and 9 am (and feel free 

to come in any time after 6 am to help with the cooking)!  For any questions 

please contact Dan Osmond (dojosmond@msn.com) or Curt Kraemer 

curtkraemer@comcast.net 

 

   Great Parish Family Evening 

 

We’ll have a Mardi Gras Pancake Supper on Shrove Tuesday, February 9th, from 

5-7. We hope all our families young and old will come and join the fun!  Masks, 

streamers and fancy hats are encouraged.  This is the last day before Lent 

begins on Ash Wednesday.  We will have a delicious pancake & sausages supper 

and enjoy fellowship and activities for young and old alike. 

 

Cabin Fever Party 
Our Annual Cabin Fever Party will be held on Saturday, February 27th at the 

O’Shea’s home.  Save the date – this is a great get-together. 
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Visit us on the Internet 
 

Our website (www.stpetershebron.com) offers an always up to date calendar, 

upcoming events listed with details, news from “The Vision”, the bulletin, the 

latest happenings, an updated photo gallery, and more!  

 

Fr. Perry’s sermons are available on St. Peter’s website. If you missed Father 

Perry's sermon, or want to hear it again, feel free to listen from the website.  

Sermons may be found at:  Services > Sunday Audio Sermons.  The Church School 

schedule is now on the website – If you were not able to attend church one Sunday, 

or want to review a church school topic at home, the website has a schedule of 

church school topics including bible verses and additional information. Just go to: 

About Us > Church School > Church School Schedule 

 

Check out our Comfort and Joy website designed by Pat Kell.  Lots of nice sayings.    

https://www.facebook.com/#!/thecomfortandjoycommunity         
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